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I am writing to support  HB2005.  The idea that these ghost guns are undetectable 

and end up in the hands of people who are not allowed to own a gun (those with a 

criminal record, history of violence or mentally ill) is absolutely frightening to me.   I 

urge you to vote "yes" on this bill, as this will be a start to curbing the growing gun 

violence in this country. 


